
 
 
 
Dear Business Owner: 
 
I am asking for your help on behalf of my student athlete who competes for 
Sprague Lacrosse.    
 
Lacrosse is a club sport that does not receive any support from Sprague High 
School or the Salem-Keizer School District.  The team is supported by Sprague 
Lacross, Inc., a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization dedicated to support and 
develop this fast growing sport at Sprague High School.  The Club is responsible 
for all costs, including uniforms, equipment, field rentals, referees, coaches, and 
insurance.  
 
The Club primarily supports Sprague Lacrosse through player fees and 
fundraising activities.  Each student must pay a $425 fee to play, and assist in 
various fundraising activities held throughout the year. 
 
Unfortunately, player fees and fundraising are not enough to cover all the team 
costs.  Our boys simply need the generous help of our community in order to 
compete with the other schools and help grow this exciting sport. 
 
I am asking for your help.  No donation is too large or small and every donation is 
tax deductible.  (Tax ID: 71-0865775.)  Donations will support player scholarships, 
game fees, nets, and equipment.  The checks should be made to Sprague 
Lacross, Inc. and mailed to: 
Sprague Lacrosse, Inc. 
4742 Liberty Rd S, box 335 
Salem, OR 97302 
 
All donations are greatly appreciated.  Those who donate $250 or more will 
receive special recognition (See attached form.)    
 
Thank you for your consideration and for any contribution you can make.  Please 
visit our web site at spraguelax.com and follow us on Facebook at Sprague 
Olympians Lacrosse Team. We would love to see you at the games! 
 
Sincerely, 
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